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INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY
AGENCE INTERNATIONALE DE L'ENERGIE ATOMIQUE
MEXIYHAPOILHOE ATEHTCTBO O ATOMHOM JHEPIMH
ORGANISMO INTERNACIONAL DE ENERGIA ATOMICA

WAGRAMERSTRASSE 5, P.O. BOX 100, A-1400 VIENNA, AUSTRIA, TELEX: 1-12645, CABLE: INATOM VIENNA, TELEPHONE : 2360

IN REPLY PLEASF REFE

RTO
PRIERE DE RAPPELFR LA RE

E FERENCE 13 Mareh' 1980
Project MEX/4G/30

Dear Mr. Rosa,

I refer to our previous correspondence concerning your assigmment
in Mexico within the framework of project MEX/4/30 "Devign of electrical

systems for nuclear power plants" which was postponed in 1978. BEnclosed
please find the job description.

The Mexi-an authorities just informea us that they are ready to
receive you at your earliest convenience.

I should, therefore, be grateful if you could let me know as soon as
possible when and for how long can you be available.

Yours sincerely,

M. Schlosberg
Head, Experts Pection
Division of Te cal Assistance

Kr. Faust Rosa

National Research Council
Phillips Building

7920 Forfolk Av.

Bethesda, Maryland
US A
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